
If your child would like to be part of this
for Term 1 please visit our website:

www.chesspower.co.nz/class-registration

It is easy to register. Just choose your 
school/group and fill out the online form.
A payment link will be available to you on
the form. Payment can be made online by 
bank transfer or credit card via PayPal.

Sessions will be held weekly on
Tuesdays from 12:30 to 1:15 pm in Library
starting Tuesday 2 February 2021.
The last session will be held on Tuesday
13 April 2021. This is 11-weeks program.

The fee is $85 for the term per student.


